
Minutes JBCCC June 9, 2021 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Tim Koch, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

20 members present.  Larry was not present. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Previous Balance   $7,297.44 

    Income          306.00 

   Expenses     (1,509.63)  

      ======== 

   Balance    $6,093.81 

 

Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by: 

     Rich Heiser 

     2nd by Tom Whiteley 

     All in favor, motion carried 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the May meeting were read. 

    Motion to accept the secretaries’ report made by: 

     Steve Berger 

     2nd by Howard Boehringer 

Old Business: 

 

20th Anniversary Car Show – The $200 deposit for the use of the grange has been paid.  We 

will get 150 dash plaques for the show.  Tony has been getting the show flyers distributed at 

other events.  Joe Barone will get the door prizes and also for the remainder of our Friday 

evening cruises.  The Franklin Lions club will handle the food to include early morning menu 

items. 

 

Lansford Alive Car Cruise – No word yet from Donna in regards to the dash plaques.  Tabled 

until the July meeting. 

 

Tamaqua Festival Car Show – Larry corresponded saying that Dale has the dash plaques and 

awards ready for the show.  After discussion on the floor there wasn’t much interest from the 

membership to attend the event.  At this point we are not sure who if anyone will be there to run 

the event. 

 

Mahoning Valley Nursing Home Car Show – Harry Lewis has more information on the show.  

The date will by Saturday, August 7th with a rain date of Sunday the 8th.  Time will be 10AM to 

1PM.  There will be a DJ to provide the music in addition to food and raffles.  Awards provided 

by DelRose Awards for different decades plus residents top 5 picks.  There is no cost for the 

event but a donation will be excepted. 

 

New Business: 

 

903 Park Banner – Joe Barone mentioned/questioned about our club banner that gets displayed 

at the Penn Forest Recreation Park.  The name Rick Tweed came up as a possible contact, Tim 

Koch will persue. 

 

Club Phone – Larry via an email brought up the idea of the club having it’s own phone and 

phone number.  There was some discussion on the floor with a motion by Joe Boyle that we do 

not pursue, all were in favor. 

 



New Member – We have application for 1 new membership 
 

  Bob & Carol Robinson of Lehighton, PA, sponsored by Phil Myers 

   Bob was in attendance at the meeting. 

    

Motion was made to accept the new member by: 

Joe Boyle 

2nd by Dave Curran 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

 

Membership – The club remains at 121 memberships with 9 remaining up-paid and will be 

dropped. 

 

With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by: 

 

Steve Berger 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Meeting closed for business: 8:00 PM 


